4.4 (a)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: GRCA response re: Bill 229 - Additional Information

From: Eowyn Spencer <espencer@grandriver.ca>

Sent: December 4, 2020 3:19 PM

To: Eowyn Spencer <espencer@grandriver.ca>

Cc: Board Members <boardmembers@grandriver.ca>; Samantha Lawson <slawson@grandriver.ca>
Subject: RE: GRCA response re: Bill 229 - Additional Information

Good afternoon,

Further to discussion at the General Membership meeting of the Grand River Conservation Authority on November 27,
2020 staff were directed to send an email to the Premier, Ministers of Environment, Conservation and Parks, Natural
Resources and Forestry, Municipal Affairs and Housing and Finance, Watershed MPPs, Watershed municipalities, AMO
and ROMA; to reiterate the importance citizen appointees on the GRCA Board and that watershed municipalities should
be given the option to appoint citizens to the Board should they see fit.

Sent on behalf of
Samantha Lawson, CAO
Grand River Conservation Authority

Eowyn Spencer
Executive Assistant | Grand River Conservation Authority

400 Clyde Road, P.O. Box 729, Cambridge ON N1R 5W6
519-621-2763, ext. 2200
www.grandriver.ca




